

Friends and Advocates of Crocker Amazon & the Excelsion

78 Havelock St. San Francisco, CA 94112 415-585-8005

June 2, 2010

To San Francisco Recreation and Parks Commission 501 Stanyan St. San Francisco, CA 94117

Re: Support of a moratorium on installation of Disc Golf Course in McLaren Park

Our organization would like to go on record in support of a moratorium on the installation of a proposed Disc Golf course in John McLaren Park. Our Steering Committee has reviewed the various pros and cons of the proposals for bringing Disc Golf to McLaren Park. Many of us have also attended the RPD sponsored park planning meetings held over the past several months. These meetings have spurred intense debate from the surrounding park communities. We support a position of "starting over" with a fully vetted community process to evaluate the suitability and suggested location of the proposed course.

Our group was formed in 2003 as a neighborhood booster club. Our mission is to promote the positive programs and features of our neighborhood. Advocating for our parks has been our most active role.

Sincerely,

Linda Stark Litehiser, Chairperson

Cc: General Manager, Phil Ginsburg Karen Mauney-Brodek, RPD Planning